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Media release

Saco, Maine - November 13, 2013 — 

Saco Middle School opened its doors Wednesday evening for a 
greenhouse open house in the school’s cafeteria.  The event was hosted to 
thank the community and to recognize some individuals who have made a 
difference in this project, including David Shaw, the greenhouse 
committee’s chair, and Sam Blunda, the school’s Industrial Technology’s 
teacher.

Also, Saco Valley Credit Union presented a check for $2500 to help 
complete the purchase of photovoltaic solar cells, which will offset the 
electricity used in the final phase of the greenhouse construction.

Attendees enjoyed a presentation and refreshments, followed by tours of 
the greenhouse.

For further information, please contact the Greenhouse Committee Chair, 
David Shaw, at dshaw@rsu23.org.

See attached courtesy photos:
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